BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of March 19, 1959

Three members were present: H. Guerin

H. Cook, Jr.

R. B. Biron

It was voted to pay the Masschusetts Federation of Planning Board \$20.00 for dues.

It was voted to accept under form A. the plan submitted by Paul Coderre entitled "Proposed Sale by Paul & Jean Paul Coderre, Bellingham, Mass. February, 1959)

Voted to send a letter to both Robert Hunter and Alfred Staves to try to encourage them to other the meetings of the Board or to find out from them why they were not attending.

It was voted to notify Sarah Wrenn of the time and place our meetings were going to be held so that it would appear on the local newspaper.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman